
It is important for the health of our democracy that people feel their votes matter. That 
belief is at the core of citizen engagement. Please support this resolution so that every 
single person's vote counts. 
 

Sincerely, 
Cheryl O'Neill 
24307 High Pass Rd 

Junction City, OR 97448 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 

 


